
   

          
 Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 

DATE:  July 8, 2024 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Kannah Creek Water Storage Tank Project IFB-5468-24-DD 
  

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have been 
clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Question: Can the appurtenances such as ladders, hatches, handrails, etc. be coated to match the tank if 
 it is a welded steel tank?  
 Answer: This is covered by par 2.4 of Section 13340.  Interior ladder (fiberglass or aluminum), Exterior 
 ladder can be coated with the exterior coating system, The specifications do not call out material for the 
 hatch or handrail, so steel coated to match the tank is permissible. 
 
2. Question: If a welded steel tank is submitted, does the Owner still want the drain sump? 
 Answer:  Yes 
 
3.    Question: The welded steel tank specification mentions a 36” square roof hatch is desired whereas the 

drawing S1.1 shows a 36” X 48” aluminum hatch. If a welded steel tank is submitted, can the hatch be a 
36” square steel hatch coated to match the tank?  

 Answer: All hatches should be 36” x 48”. The hatch may be coated to match the welded steel tank. 
 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted. All other conditions of the subject 
remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


